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Dear Fripp Friends,  

The dog days of summer are here!  We hope that those of you who are taking summer vacations or are 

spending extended time in other parts of the country are having a wonderful time.  The Community 

Centre schedule remains the same.  There is Vespers every Wednesday at 5:30, Bingo on Tuesdays 

and Fridays at 4:30, and all clubs and exercise programs will meet as usual, unless adjusted by the 

activity leader.  See the calendar on the back page for more information. 

Susie Brown Retirement.  On July 9, past and present Board Presidents and Building Managers 

gathered to celebrate the retirement of our long-time friend and custodian, Susie Brown.  She retired 

from Fripp service at the end of June, and a number of her friends and family joined us to honor her. 

Our Building Managers (Harry Merrill, Sr. and Dave Tindall eMail: Building@FrippIcc.com) are in the 

process of selecting a new custodian.  We’ll have more information for you next month. 

Library.  Sandy Buschur has been our Librarian for many years.  She and Bill are leaving the Island in 

early August.  Please join us in thanking her for her services and in wishing them well in their new 

environment. 

Electronics Recycle.  The next Beaufort County electronics recycle will be on September 10.  Any 

personal computers, laptops, CRT monitors, LCD monitors, CRT televisions, printers, hard drives and 

miscellaneous electronics (microwaves, lamps, cell phones, radios, fax machines, typewriters, etc.) will 

be accepted.  The FICC will have a collection of all your unwanted electronics on September 9, and we 

will take all of it to the recycle center on the 10th.   We need volunteers to help collect the electronics on 

the 9th, and also volunteers with trucks who can help transport the electronics to the recycle center at 

MCAS.  If you can help, please contact Dave Moore at 843-838-0142 or President@FrippIcc.com.  

Watch for more details in the next month.   

Community Dinners.  Now is the time to mark the second Wednesday of each month on your calendar 

for our Community Dinners, beginning September 14.   There will be more information about signing up 

in next month’s newsletter.  If you or your group would be interested in preparing or hosting a dinner this 

year, please contact Linda Burchfield at x3728. 

Fripp Singles.  The Fripp Singles Group will not meet in August.  They will meet on September 11 at the 

beach.  Same time (6:00), and meet at crossover #1, at the end of Marlin.  BYOB and food to share, plus 

blankets and/or chairs.  Contact Eunice Caro at x2770 with any questions.   

Bookkeeper needed.  If you have bookkeeping skills and can volunteer up to 4 hours a week to help the 

Community Centre, please contact Dave Moore, FICC President, at 843-838-0142 or 

President@FrippIcc.com.  We need some help in managing routine financial transactions, reporting, etc. 

Enjoy August!  Keep cool! 

Dave Moore, FICC President 
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Fripp Island Community Centre and All Faith Chapel 

CHAPEL SCHEDULE FOR 

August 

3 Rev Lane Glaze 

 Waters Edge 

 

10 Rev Rick Glover 

 Church of the Harvest 

 

17 Rev Marion Arbuckle 

 Retired 

 

24 Rev John Sheppard 

 Retired 

 

31 Rev Jack Nietert 

 Retired 

 

USHERS 

Sue Welch and Victoria Stauffer 

 

COMMUNITY CENTRE SCHEDULE 

August 

BINGO EVERY TUESDAY & FRIDAY 4:30 PM 

 

 

COMMUNITY CENTRE CHATTER 

SPECIAL THANKS to the following who 

provided flowers for the weekly Vesper Services 

during the month of July: Victoria Stauffer, Chris 

& Martin Goodman, Tee Cooper, and Kathy & 

Max Stubbs 

 

Board Members 

David Moore  President  838-0142 

Mark Shondel  Vice President  838-1790 

Kathlyn Gray  Secretary  812-4557 

Rita A Merrill  Treasurer  838-4475 

Gary Zimmerman  Asst. Treas.  838-2060 

Linda Burchfield Community Services 838-3728 

Doug Haberlie  Communications 838-2166 

Dave Tindall  Building/Grounds 838-9473 

Harry Merrill  Events/ Building  838-4475 

Club & Organization Meetings 

Day Time Activity Contact  Tel 

Be sure to check Mtgs over the Summer 

Sun 

2nd  6:00 pm Singles Dinner E.Caro  2770 

Mon 7:30 am Low Impact Aer K.Agee  9851 

 8:30 am Fitness  H. Aldrich 9149  

9:35am Dupl. Bridge B. Koehler 7755 

 2:45 pm Chair Yoga S. Dashiell 9093  

 4:00 pm Yoga  T. Morgan 9151  

Tue 4:30 pm Bingo  D.Moore  0142 

 11-3pm Artists' Guild JuliaBridger@gMail.com 

 1pm-3 Knitting Group S.Work         271-3328 

4th  12:00pm ROMEO lunch D. Manning 3515 

Wed 7:30 am Low Impact Aer K.Agee  9851 

 3:45 pm Choir Rehearsal 

 5:30 pm All Faith Vespers Service 

 8:00 pm AA Meeting 

3rd 10:00 am Women's Club J.Manning 3515 

Thur 7:30 am Low Impact Aer K.Agee  9851 

 8:30 am Fitness  H. Aldrich 9149 

 9:35am ACBL Bridge B. Koehler 7755 

 1:15 pm Mah Jongg P. Patek  3980 

 4:00 pm Yoga  T. Morgan 9151 

4th 9:00 am Comm Care Grp P. Miller  1108 

 7:00 pm Audubon Club P. Cotter  7692 

Fri 10 am  Weight Watchers  M. Smith  5359 

2nd  2:00 pm FICC Board D. Moore 0142 

    Memorial Services will always take precedence over 

regularly scheduled activities. 

PRAYER LIST 

Please call Patty Patek 838-3980 by Tuesday of 

each week for any additions or removals of 

names from the Prayer List.  This will help keep 

the list current. 
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